The Kolkata Municipal Corporation
Office of the Municipal Commissioner
5, S.N. Banerjee Road,

Kolkata — 700 013

Date: 25:66.201R

Municipal Commissioner’s Circular N0.4'0 of 2018-19

All Controlling Officers are requested to send a copy of the letters to OSD
(Liaison) which are being sent for requisition of fund to State Government

Departments for implementation of projects and schemes, for the purpose of
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unicipal Commissioner

facilitating the follow up actions.

Distribution:

1. CMFA,
2. Controlling Officers (All),
3. OSD (Liaison).



